GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD **GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124**

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement February 10, 1975

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. Terry Boaz, Robert Gibson, Gary Jacobi, James Harl, Charles Birkla, and Elbert Nash were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. Claims were presented and approved for payment. The treasurer's report Checking--\$8.931.66. General--\$403.55. Local Roads--\$697.50. Street--\$5.719.08. CCIF--\$2,111.53. Revenue Sharing--\$3.939.36. Farnsley Burkhart's water report for December 1974, agrees with the bank statement.

Charles Birkla reported that a dog roundup was planned. A new article. will be published this week in the Pekin Banner.

James Harl reported that Police Car 220, needs to be painted. The board agreed if the cost was low.

Elbert Nash reported that we are pumping 250,000 gallons on some days.

The board moved an additional appropiation of \$1.200.00 from the General Fund to cover the cost of an additional paid marschall. All voted in favor.

James Harl is to check with Mr. Cody to see if town marshall post could be named Greenville police.

The board unanimously approved an 8 foot reinforced concrete bridge to be built on Harrison Street subject to the granting of money by the sate from the local road fund.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted

Gary L. Vacobi. Clerk-treasurer

Terry/Bosz

President